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2024 Small Business Benefits Certificate Updates 

For 2024, Delta Dental of Iowa has made some updates to your dental plan 
benefits certificate. Your updated certificate is effective January 1, 2024 through 
December 31, 2024. Below is a list of the updates and changes that were made: 

• Maximum out-of-pocket: The maximum out-of-pocket amounts have changed 
to$400 per child and $800 per family. Previously the maximum out-of-pocket 
amounts were $375 per child and $750 per family. (Plus Plans Only)

• Increased options for services: Updated the exclusion verbiage for services not 
provided in a dental office setting to allow for care provided by teledentistry, in a 
mobile dental unit, hospital setting or long term care facility.

Please see your benefits certificate for a more detailed description of the updates 
and changes mentioned above.    




